
204 bus – Roseangle closure
arrangements

I previously advised that, from tomorrow for up to 5 days, Roseangle will be
closed to through traffic (towards the Perth Road end) from tomorrow due to
gas connection works.

I have been in touch with the City Council regarding the running of the 204
bus which comes down Roseangle then along Magdalen Yard Road on its route
from the City Centre to Ninewells Hospital.

As this bus is used by many elderly residents for whom a walk uphill from
Magdalen Yard Road or up Windsor Street is a struggle, I was anxious to see
what could be done to minimise the effect of the road closure.

I am pleased to advise that the council’s Sustainable Transport Team Leader
has now advised me that :

“We have been in discussion about the possibility of serving Magdalen Green
area during the Roseangle closure (5 days from Monday, 22 May 2017).  
Obviously I’m keen to offer something to the residents living between Perth
Road and Magdalen Green but it’s not easy to do so without compromising the
timetable of the 204.   
I have taken the view that most users of the service come into Dundee City
Centre and therefore I have approached Stagecoach and asked that they try and
serve Magdalen Green on the way into town.  They’ll do that by coming down
Windsor Street and as far as the triangular junction of roads at Riverside
Approach, turn there and then back up to the Perth Road via Windsor Street.
 On the way out of town the bus will only serve the Perth Road and will miss
out Magdalen Green.  Hopefully passengers can manage the downhill walk if
alighting on Perth Road.    Notices have been put out … at affected stops.”
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